What is a Domestic Homicide Review and how do they work?

In April 2011, the Government implemented section 9 of the Domestic Violence, Crime and Victims Act 2004. This means that local areas are expected to undertake a multi-agency review, following a domestic homicide, to assist all those involved in the review process, in identifying the lessons that can be learned with a view to preventing future homicides and violence.
Sussex Police will report any deaths due to, or suspected to have been caused by, domestic violence and abuse to the East Sussex Safer Communities Partnership.  The Partnership then has to make a decision about whether to review the case, and if it decides to do so, it is responsible for conducting a review of what happened. The aim of a review is to identify how local professionals and organisations can improve the way they work together and identify what needs to be changed to reduce the risk of it happening again in the future.
What information is published locally?

Where the East Sussex Safer Communities partnership has conducted or jointly conducted a review, an Executive Summary and Overview Report will be published on this page. The aim is to maintain public confidence, as well as to improve transparency about the processes in place across all agencies to protect victims of domestic violence and abuse.
